



RVR MEETING
www.ravensbournevalley.org

Meeting at Bromley Court Hotel on 7th July, 2022 at 8.00pm

AGENDA

| | | |
|----------|--|--|
| 1 | Chairman's welcome and opening remarks | Chair (PS) |
| 2 | Apologies, acceptance of apologies, absence of Officers Euan McMaster; Richard Fagg; <i>et al</i> | Chair (PS) |
| 3 | Approval of minutes of last meeting and discussion of matters arising | Chair (PS) |
| 3 | Finances | |
| a) | Current status, discussion and approval of income and expenditure | Treasurer (DW) |
| b) | Use of reserves for supporting projects within the RVR area – e.g., BPP benches | Chair/Treasurer (PS/DW) |
| c) | Jubilee Street Party – funding update | Treasurer (DW) |
| 4 | Community Projects/Issues | |
| a) | Update on community activities – e.g. Litter-picking, tidying unruly vegetation; the Nets Project | Street Friends Coordinator (MW) |
| b) | Beckenham Place Park update | BPP Rep (LL) |
| 5 | Planning Issues including discussion and approval of action where appropriate for the following cases: | Planning Officer (CL) |
| | Bromley applications | |
| i) | New applications | • None to report |
| ii) | Determined applications | • Lifts at Shortlands Station • Rear of Oaklands Court, 6 Oaklands Road • 65 Farnaby Road |
| iii) | Appeals | • 2 Bromley Avenue • 76A, The Avenue |
| iv) | Enforcements | • 61, The Avenue – <i>investigation of potential encroachment on carriageway and failure to replant new trees</i> • The Chalet, Kirkstone Way |
| 6 | Road Safety & Traffic Roads and transport update – inc. the Road Safety Working Group | Roads & Transport Officer (NA-E) |
| 7 | Update from the Councillors LBB representatives: awaiting confirmation of attendees who have expressed interest in attending | TBA |
| 8 | Changes to the RVR constitution | Chair (PS) |

| | | |
|-----------|--|--|
| | Changed constitution now on website – as discussed in Meeting of 12 th May 2022 | |
| 9 | Any Other Business This will include <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • RVR Summer Party • Well-being project proposal – logistics & funding • Status of RVR newsletter and/or brief overview of contents | Membership Secretary (LM) Richard Fagg (JSQ) for RVR Editor (EMcM) |
| 10 | Next Meeting: Thursday, 1 st September 2022 | |

CL: Clive Lees; DW: Dave Wiltshire; MW: Monica Wiltshire; EMcM: Euan McMaster;
NA-E: Nicholas Ansdell-Evans; LM: Linda Müller; LL: Liz Logan; PS: Peter Saunders; JSQ:
Jacqueline St. Quinton